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CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

May 17, 2016 
 
Agenda Item: 7.1 
 
Subject: Approval to Renew - County of Solano Standard Contract No. 00591-17, District-

Economic Development 
 
 
Background: Solano County’s Health and Social Services Department has contracted with 
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District’s Economic Development department to 
provide training to people who work with the out of home children and youth of Solano County 
since 2003-04. The County has requested that we continue to provide training services for the 
2016-17 fiscal year.  
 
As with the prior contracts, we will be working closely with our partners, A Better Way, Aldea, 
Alternative Family Services and Seneca Center, to deliver training to their own staff as well as to 
other Solano County community-based agencies serving foster children.  Additionally, the 
County’s Child Welfare Services incorporates training for their staff as part of this contract.  The 
contract is funded through Title IV-E federal funds, and the reimbursement is in the amount of 
$752,055.  
 
The contract states that Solano County will pay the District up to $752,055 for training services 
provided. This contract has a term of twelve months (July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017).  The 
contract requires an in-kind match, which is the District’s responsibility, which consists of the 
value of staffing, overhead and facilities costs.  
 
Recommended Action:   That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed renewal of the 
County of Solano Standard Contract No. 00591-17, District – Economic Development in the 
amount of $752,055 for the period of July 1, 2016 through June 30, 2017. It is further 
recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the 
standard contract on behalf of the District. 


